Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees
Meeting Minutes
March 1, 2022

The meeting was promptly called to order at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro Town Offices.
In attendance: Trustee Susan Weeks (chairperson), Trustee Guy Pike and Trustee Carol Bush.
The minutes of the February 1st, 2022 meeting were read and unanimously approved.

Sue Weeks reports that an order of corner markers has been received, but the ones for Barker were not
included in the shipment. Sue will check to see if they are on back-order.

Sue Weeks has processed the application from Timothy Osner and Christine Doetsch. At last month’s
meeting, the cemetery trustees approved their “Application for Purchase of Right of Burial” for two full
body plots.

Diana Frye contacted Sue Weeks regarding her father, Richard Frye, who recently passed away and has
been cremated. The family has purchased 2 full body plots, and Richard’s wife is buried in one of them.
Diana called to discuss their family’s options regarding the burial of cremated remains.

Jake Brooks has been able to take one tree down in the Haley Cemetery behind the Sawyer house on
Federal Corner Road. His chipper is being repaired, and conditions are currently very icy. He plans to
return once conditions improve to complete the work. He has also postponed work at the Whitney
Glidden Cemetery.

The trustees discussed several options for the upcoming June workshop with Jessica Davis. It was
decided that the Field Jones Cemetery on Sodom Road would be an appropriate cemetery to do needed

headstone repairs and cleaning. Sue Weeks will coordinate a date and time with Jessica who prefers an
early June date.

Guy Pike will contact Mark Eldridge to ask him to attend our April meeting to discuss cemetery
maintenance for the upcoming season.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 PM.

The next meeting of the cemetery trustees will be Tuesday, April 5th, 2022 at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro
Town Offices. Public attendance and input are encouraged.

Submitted by Carol Bush, Secretary, Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees



